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SB 704 is a continuing step in Oregon’s road to social and environmental justice. We 

know that a healthily population gives us stronger communities for workforce and 

community development. If we and our families are just trying to survive month to 

month we have nothing to give back and end up taking resources that we would 

prefer not to do. 

 

The cost at the back end for health care is much more expensive than if we diagnose 

and treat it earlier. 

 

We urge you to vote in favor of SB 704 to keep the vision moving forward to finding a 

better and more effective health care model for all Oregonians. Health Care for the 

people not for the for-profit corporations and their shareholders.  


